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October 3, 1973

M. Servulo Esmeraldo
38, rue de la Marne
93360 Neuilly Plaisance,
France

Dear M. Esmeraldo:

I have your letter of September 19th and
was, of ecourse, delighted to hear from you.
I am sorrydtihas been so long since we
have seen‘yous ' It is unusual for me not

to have been back)to Paris for such a long
spell. I hope . we will get there soon and T
will certainly advigesyou so that we can
get together,

I am almost certain that d will have to be
in London in the next month or two and if so,
will try to arrange to get dnto'Paris, at
which time I would like to sée what you have
and what you offer, It will indeed. be a
pleasure to see you.

Mrs, Lipschultz joins me in extending/our
very kindest personal regards.

M. A, Lipschultz
MAL:gt





